SUBMISSION NO. 321

From:

To: Committee, SPLA (REPS);

cc: i

Subject: Insurance hike.

Date: Monday, 16 January 2012 6:07:24 PM

I6th Jan 2012
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am just staggered at the HUGE increase in the Insurance bill I'm being
asked to pay.

Apparently, the southerners with their bush fires and floods are not having
the same massive hike. Why us in north QId?

My husband died on Christmas Day and now to be loaded with this unfair and
unjust hike, is just too much.

Many Insurance Agencies have withdrawn from the market, so not only is
there limited choice, there is very little competition, so the companies can and
are charging anything they want.

Please will you help us?

Yours sincerely

Sally Mattocks






